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                                                        STATEMENT

The Norwegian Nobel Prize Committee made a decision to award Nobel Peace Prize for the year of 2018 to Nadya Murad (Iraq) and Denis Mukvege (DRK). The fact that among laureates of the most prestigious prize of the contemporary times there was the Yezidi woman turned out to be the historic event. The civilized world stood shoulder by shoulder  with Yezidis and demonstrated its solidarity with the people who were the victims of  the Islamic terrorists!  

In the fact that the world has learned about the tragedy of Yezidi people   much credit goes also to Nadya Murad. After the extortion of almost all her family she herself proclaimed a war against terrorists. She managed to escape from their hands and then to organize the campaign against terrorism and against violence regarding women all over the world. She conducted hundreds and thousands meetings  with monarchs and presidents, the heads of governments and parliaments, prominent politicians and scholars, world renowned sportsmen and actors  and with ordinary people in Europe, America and Asia… At all these meetings she talked about the tragedy of Yezidi people  and called upon solidarity with them.       

The decision about award of the Nobel Peace Prize for the year of 2018 means the recognition not only the credits going to Nadya Murad but also means the demonstration of support regarding the struggle against terrorism and genocide of the Yezidi People. Congratulating Nadya awarded with the impressive prize at this historic day we express our hope that she will further advocate for the rights and the interests of her people.     

Thank you very much, Nadya and Good luck to you.  
The Chairmen of the “Yezidi Congress”  

Academician, Professor Samvel Kochoi.
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